
Minutes of the Meeting of April 24, 2008 
 
The Bryn-Rose Civic Association met in the Radnor United Methodist Church, 930 Conestoga 
Road, Rosemont, Pennsylvania at 7:00 P.M. on the above date. 
 

Present 
 
Bob Adams, President; Lynn Ellis, Recording Secretary; and members 

 
Minutes 

 
Bob Adams called the meeting to order.  Sue Norcini motioned to approve the minutes of the 
March 27, 2008, seconded by Erma Calicyo, the motion was unanimously approved.   
 

New Business 
 
Mary Anne Morgan noted there has been beer cans and debris in the street and on properties on 
Good Shepherd Terrace, 29 Good Shepherd has been a duplex since January 2008 with students, 
and 829 Conestoga Road and the triangle house on the corner of Rockingham and Conestoga 
Roads has students as well as 214 Rockingham Road, which has had a sink discarded on the 
front lawn for weeks.  There are six student houses in the area.  Frances Harper noted that 74 
Garrett Avenue and the house next to it have trash strewn around.  There are four female students 
in 54 Garrett Avenue and 10 Good Shepherd Terrace has students.  The students park on Good 
Shepherd even when they lived on other streets.   Sue Norcini said that a house on Callanan 
Avenue has had its rental permit revoked.   
 

Announcements 
 
There will be a community-wide meeting regarding development in the township on April 26 at 
St. Mary’s Church at 10 a.m. 
 
Bob Adams purchased fishing rods for prizes for three sessions of the Trout Derby for children 
on May 2nd and 3rd at Saw Mill Park off of Darby Paoli Road. 
 
Sam Horsey reminded members of the Garden Club’s May 3rd flower and plant sale at St. Mary’s 
Church at Louella Avenue and Lancaster Avenue from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m.   
 
Also, on May 3rd is the Garrett Hill Coalition’s Flea Market at this location from 8 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

 
Next Meeting 

 
Our next meeting will be held on May 22, 2008 at 7:00 P.M. when we will discuss our 
participation in the Concert in Macrone Park.  All residents are welcome, so bring some new 
ideas and a friend! 
 
Respectfully submitted,  



 
 


